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Hon Richard Wynne mp

Minister for Planning 8 Nicholson Street
' East Melbourne, Victoria 3002
Telephone: 03 8683 0964

DX210098
Ms Coralie Spitzner Ref: MBRO35049
Project Manager ) O 0 0
Synergy Wind PTY LTD
PO Box 327

BALACLAVA VIC 3183

Dear Ms Spitzner

ALBERTON WIND FARM FACILITY - REFERRAL UNDER THE ENVIRONMENT EFFECTS ACT
1978

Thank you for your referral seeking my advice on the need for an environment effects statement (EES)
under the Environment Effects Act 1978 for the Alberton Wind Farm Facility.

I have determined, under section 8B(3) of the Environment Effects Act, that an EES is not required,
for the reasons attached.

If you have any further queries about this matter please contact Jane Homewood, Executive Director,
Statutory Planning Services, Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning, on (03) 8683
0975 or email jane.homewood@delwp.vic.qov.au.

Yours sincerely

/Mé//v«(

HON RICHARD WYNNE MP
Minister for Planning
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